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Hello Partners: 
 
Here we are at the end of the year.  I hope it has been a good one.  2025 has not been good to 
me health wise but otherwise doing good. 
 
I have sent a copy of the Handbook to La Avocate Lila Speckles and to Sandra Winchester.  
L’Avocate Lila and I have gone over it with a fine tooth comb.  It should be good to go.  La 
Secretaire Sandra will check and put it up on the Website very soon.  Pleases copy it and bring a 
copy with you to La Marche. 
 
I want to thank my committee members.  Hope to see you all at Pasco, WA in September. 
 
 
Evelyn Nagel, National Handbook Chairman 
Karen Susag 
Willie May Looney 

This Photo by Unknown Author This Photo by Unknown Author This Photo by Unknown Author 


